
10 March 2023 

It has been a STEM-tastic week in Pre-Prep!  Thank you to all parents (and grandparents) who joined 

us on Monday to launch the week in style.  We hope you enjoyed getting involved in the huge array 

of activities staff had set up in the classrooms and our celebration of all things STEM through song, 

dance and jokes at the subsequent assembly.  The children have loved all the practical investigations, 

experiments and activities such as magnetic mazes, balloon inflators and making parachutes to name 

but a few and have asked some fantastic questions based on their observations.  They have also had 

their creative and critical thinking skills challenged through some of the many problem-solving 

activities they have taken part in.  I have been impressed with their perseverance to keep going even 

when they have been fairly stumped after the first couple of attempts to solve them.  I am confident 

their brains have had a good work-out this week and they may seem more tired than usual this 

weekend; or maybe that’s just me! 

The snow also provided a good deal of excitement and a great opportunity for some impromptu snow 

fun! 

Reception 

Hopefully, you have seen the message on Seesaw about the Vision Screening team visiting us next 

Friday 17 March, as part of the National Screening Programme.  It is important you complete the form 

sent home to opt-out if you do not wish for your child to take part. 

Year 1 and 2 

Hopefully, you have all received an email about booking an appointment with your child’s class teacher 

via My School Portal for this term’s Parent-Teacher meetings which are due to take place on Monday 

20 March.  Please do come and see us if you need to arrange an alternative appointment or if you are 

having any problems booking. 

Lunch Menu 

Week 3 

Merits and Achievements 

Reception K: Clemmie and Mia 

Reception H: Emilia, Lettie and Rufus 

Year 1G: Hugo C, Teddy and Wilfie 

Year 2K: Ella and Rufus 

Year 2H: Bertie and Christopher 

Pre-Prep Ambassador: Theo 

 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend, 

Claire Luckhurst 
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